
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Foothill Trails District Neighborhood Council 
Name: Cindy Bloom 
Phone Number: (818) 445-5602 
Email: cindy.bloom@ftdnc.org 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(13) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 11/21/2019 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 11/24/2019 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 19-1274 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: Captain Albert Torres was a City of Los Angeles Park Ranger who devoted his entire
career to working for the people of this city. Captain Torres was well known for his responsiveness
to the needs of the community, and for how he cared deeply for our parks. He was well known and
loved by our equestrian community as a member of the park rangers mounted unit. We are
extremely saddened by the passing of this beloved public servant. We support the proposal to name
the Visitor Center and Ranger Station at Crystal Springs in Griffith Park, as well as the Sepulveda
Basin Wildlife Reserve in memory of Captain Torres. Captain Torres spent a great deal of time in
the Hansen Dam Recreation Area, and was well respected and loved by the members of the
community here surrounding Hansen Dam. Therefore, we recommend the city also consider naming
the Hansen Dam Ranger Station in memory of Captain Torres. 
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